PTSA General Membership Meeting
Thurs, May 20™ at 7pm in the school Library

Please join us for our last PTSA GM Meeting of the school year. Childcare will be
provided. Agenda items include 2010-11 Budget & Executive Committee
elections.

The following are nominated for office:
President, Julie Tribolet;
Co-VP1, Laura Bartoletti & Karen Smith;
Co-VP2, OPEN;
Co-VP3, Tammy Gilliam & Debbie Bensussen;
Secretary, Teri Colbert;
Treasurer, Jilleen Broyles.

Any PTSA member can be nominated or nominate themselves! If you are interested, contact a
Nominating Committee member: Cindy Neils mcneils95@verizon.net; Dana Neilson
neilsondana@hotmail.com; Tina Olenick tinaolenick@hotmail.com




